
From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk 
"RALPH PIGNATARO" 

RE: Stop Rubber Stamping FPL Requests! 
Tuesday, June 15, 2021 9:47:52 AM 

Good morning Mr. Pignataro, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/15/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 05965-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 
20210015-EI , and forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and 
Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

Commission Deputy Clerk II 

Flo rida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

From: greenboat4=gmail. com@mg.gosp ringboard. io 

<greenboat4=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard. io> On Behalf Of RALPH PIGNATARO 

Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 7:45 AM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: Stop Rubber Stamping FPL Requests! 

Dear Commissioner 

PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE HELP ? Please ? 

We are struggling and have NO guarantee of my income will increase 11.5%. :( 

You nor I are guaranteed any kind of income. 

Would you be so kind as to stand up for us by refusing these increases? 

At least cut there request in half? please? 

Increasing the cost of electricity is something you, the Public Service Commission, can 
control. 

Rubber stamping an all-time high return on equity of 11.5 percent goes against helping 
struggling Floridians. Putting people over profits should come first. 
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Now is not the time to give FPL want it wants; let’s keep the public in Public Service
Commission! 

Help Help Help Help Help

Thank you,

RALPH PIGNATARO
PO BOX 1519
SANIBEL FL, 33957-1519
 




